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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers

 We reach the end of a very busy and productive half term. I would like to thank the pupils and staff for working so very hard over the past weeks and wish everyone a restful and enjoyable half term break.

It was lovely to welcome the charity ‘Size of Wales’ in to school on Wednesday. They provided workshops on climate change in Class 3 and Rainforests in Class 0ne. The children thoroughly enjoyed the practical activities outside.
Class 2 Pupil Voice

Here are some comments from members of Class two, who were talking about the activities they have enjoyed this half term.

‘I’ve enjoyed World War two and measuring in Maths. I find World War two interesting. I also know what a standard measurement is and non - standard measurement as well.’
‘I liked measuring in Maths. I like using our Science reflection sheet and practicing my handwriting.’
‘I have enjoyed learning about World War Two because I like learning about the past. My favourite part was learning about Anne Frank.’
‘I have enjoyed learning about World War Two and how it started. I enjoyed the evacuees part of World War Two. It was interesting to learn about it.’
‘This week I enjoyed learning about World War Two because I like learning about the world. I enjoyed measuring in Maths using standard units.’

 Warmer Weather

As the weather improves, please can I ask you to ensure that your child brings a sun hat to school and that sun cream has been applied before school.
Drinks Bottles and Healthy Snack
It is really important that every child is bringing a filled drinks bottle into school on a daily basis. We are a healthy school, so please only put water into the drinks bottle, no juice please. Diolch.
Children are encouraged to bring a healthy snack into school for break time. No crisps or chocolate please.
PE Kit
 Children should continue to attend school in PE kit on ‘PE days. ‘This consists of black shorts/ leggings/ tracksuit bottoms, a white shirt and a school jumper.

Sports Day

We will be holding a Sports Day next term for pupils. Unfortunately, due to current restrictions, we are unable to invite Parents/Carers. However, we will be taking photos and recording some of the races, which we will share with you at a later date.
Welsh Phrase of the Week
Beth wyt ti eisiau o’r siop?
Dw i eisiau………………………

We wish you all a safe and healthy half term. Thank you for your continued support.
Rachel Critchell
Headteacher / Pennaeth
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